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DALLAS--Joe Kintz, a third-year student at The University 

of Texas (Southwestern) Medical School at Dallas, has been 

a"VJarded a $1,175 fellowship which will permit him to assist for 

12 weeks this summer at a hospital in Honduras. 

Kintz, of 5138 Rawlins, Dallas, is one of 29 American 

medical students selected to receive Smith Kline & French 

Foreign Fellowships from the Association of American Medical 

Colleges. 

Kintz will be assigned to the Hospital de Occident in 

Santa Rosa de Copan, near the northern border of Honduras. He 

is scheduled to leave for Honduras June 6. 

A graduate of Texas Tech University, Kintz is the son of 

Mr. and Mrs. John Kintz of Lake Arthur, N. Mex. 

The Smith Kline & French fellowships program, now in its 

eleventh year, is supported by a grant from the Philadelphia 

manufacturer of medicines and health-related products. 
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